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To All Our Valued Partners and Supporters, 

On April 13, 2025, American Engineering Corporation proudly 

celebrated  its 61st anniversary. 

Reaching this milestone is no small feat—and it wouldn’t have 

been possible without the enduring trust of our clients and 

partners, the support of the communities we serve,  

and the dedication of our employees and their families,  

who stand behind them every step of the way.  

I want to take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt  

thanks to each and every one of you. 

Since our founding in 1964, AEC has grown steadily by 

staying true to our core values: hard work, integrity,and a relentless commitment to quality.  

Our journey has been shaped by the challenges we’ve faced, the ideas we’ve brought to life, and most 

importantly, the people who’ve made it all possible. 

As we reflect on our past, we’re also looking ahead—with purpose. 

This anniversary marks not just a moment of reflection, but a new beginning. Over the next decade, we 

intend to deepen our focus on sustainable construction, pursue meaningful innovation, and expand the 

range of services we offer. We’ll continue to invest in strong partnerships and create an environment 

where our people can grow, succeed, and feel proud of the work they do. 

At AEC, we believe our role isn’t just to build structures—it’s to help shape the future. And we’ll 

continue to lead with quality, integrity, and a deep sense of responsibility in every project we take on. 

Thank you again for being part of our story. I’m proud of how far we’ve come—and excited about what 

we’ll achieve together in the years ahead. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

Kenneth Mark Exsterstein 

President, American Engineering Corporation 


